
 

 

 

 

August 2018 

 

Dear Senior Class and Families, 

 

Congratulations on beginning your final year of high school! We are looking forward to this 

memorable culminating year of your ERHS experience and would like to highlight some of your 

senior year events: 

 

o Senior College Kick-Off Breakfast on Friday, September 7 (7:20am ~8:20am)  

o Senior Graduation Portraits on Friday, September 7 

o Admission Accomplished! on Wednesday, May 1 

o Senior Trip from Friday to Sunday, May 17 to May 19  

o Senior Celebration Breakfast TBA 

o Senior Prom on Monday, June 3 at Maritime Parc (6pm~11pm) 

o Commencement on Friday, June 21 at the 92nd Street Y (2pm~4pm) 

 

The estimated cost for the basic Senior Class dues, including the yearbook, cap & gown, 

graduation souvenirs, such as senior class apparel and diploma case is $175 per student. The 

Senior Prom will be $150 per participant. We will explore options for the Senior Trip at the 

beginning of the year and that cost will be determined, based on the particulars of the trip. 

Attendance at Senior Trip is and Prom is highly encouraged but not mandatory.  

 

If the cost of the senior activities poses a financial burden, please contact Ms. Randi Damesek, 

Assistant Principal, at (212) 772-1220 ext. 1101 or rdamesek@erhsnyc.net to make arrangements 

for assistance. Any information you disclose regarding your family and financial situation will be 

kept strictly confidential. Families who can supplement the cost of another child’s activities are 

encouraged to do so, and we thank you for your generosity. These senior activities are integral to 

a year full of excitement and we look forward to 100% participation from the Class of 2019. 

 

Please make checks or money orders payable to Eleanor Roosevelt High School. You may also 

pay in cash. Please submit payment to our pupil accounting secretary, Ms. Tracie Fields, in the 

main office. Payment is due by Thursday, October 18. 

 

We are eager to support the Class of 2019 as you enter the final stage of your high school career 

and head towards your bright futures! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dimitri Saliani   

Principal   


